
     
   

    

  

                

                
            

            
             
      

              
          

                
   

               

              
       

            
            

               
              
           

               

               

              
                  

               
 

              
              

             
      

 

fiTES OF A MEETmG OF THE 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS, 
TOWNSHIP OF UPPER; DISTRICT #3 

June 19, 2023 

A meetingof theBoardof Fire Commissionersof theTownship of Upper, District #3 was held 
onJune19, 2023,at 5:15p.m.at theMamoraVolunteerFire Company on Old Tuckahoe Road 
in Marmora,NJ. CommissionersPaul Hoster,DougSnyder, Kurt Austin, Jeff Pierson and 
SeanWhelanwerepresent.Also presentwereCheryl Sayers, CPA, Accountant and Recording 
Secretaryto the Board;Jay Newman,Chief of the Marmora Volunteer Fire Company; Jon 
Batastini, Esq. Solicitor; and Edwin Kooker, Public. 

Themeetingwasopenedby Jon Batastiniwhoreadtheappropriate notice in accordance with 
the Open Public Meetings Act of the State of New Jersey, 

As thefirst orderof business,theBoardreviewedandapproved the minutes of the prior meeting, 
held April 3, 2023. 

Mrs. Sayerspresenteda financialreport,includinga list of checks to be approved, signed, and 

distributed.Theboardreviewedthefinancialreportincluding an analysis of the current year to 
date income and expenses relative to the budget. 

Mr. Batastini discussedthe ongoingissuewherePEOSH is attempting to classify volunteer 

firefightersas"Employees"of theBoardof FireCommissioners. Dennis Township Fire District 

#3 hasappealedtheemploymentstatuswith theState.Jay Newman has been in contact with 

theStateLegislatureTeamfromDistrict#1to requestassistance with this matter. Jon Batastini 
and Jay Newman will continue to update the Board on this matter. 

TheFireCompanyhasbeenworkingto changethetitlesof firefighting apparatus from the Fire 

Companyto the Boardof Fire Commissioners.Thetitle hasbeen changed on two pieces of 

apparatussofar. Jay Newmanis workingontheremainingpieces of equipment. The original 

titlesarebeingstoredin asafedepositboxatTD Bank.TheCommission has copies of the titles. 

Jay Newmanpresenteda Chief'sReport. TheFire Company has had very little activity so far 
this year. 

Edwin Kooker presentedtheBoardwith a requestfor copies of the current contracts between 
Fire District # 3 and the Marmora VolunteerFire Company. The request was made in 

accordancewith the OpenPublic RecordsAct. John Batastini will review the request and 
provide the requested information to Edwin Kooker. 
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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE 
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS, 
TOWNSHIP OF UPPER; DISTRICT #3 

June 19, 2023 
(continued) 

Cheryl Sayers reminded the Board that the next meeting is scheduled for July 17, 2023, at 5:15 
p.m. There being no further business for the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:41 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, Approved and Submitted, 

Paul Hoster, Chairman 
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